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Dear ...

Following the recent questionnaire that you have completed and returned to us, it shows that your asthma appears not to have been under good control over the last 4 weeks. This means that the respiratory nurse would like to review you and we have set up a telephone consultation for ..

However if you are experiencing any problems with your asthma or have any concerns you wish to discuss sooner, please contact the medical centre on ... and make an appointment with our respiratory nurse.  This clinic is very busy so please be aware there may be a wait for an appointment. If you have any urgent concerns, please book a GP appointment.

Many thanks.


Yours sincerely



If you are taking regular inhalers you are then eligible for an annual flu vaccine. These are bookable from September to February each year. Please contact the surgery to arrange an appointment.


